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I-75 / SR 56 Diverging Diamond Interchange (DDI) 430573-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Interchange

Improvement
Phase Completed
Limits from east of CR

54 to west of
Cypress Ridge
Boulevard

Project Start January 2019
City Lutz

Wesley Chapel
County Pasco
Road I-75

SR 56
Construction
Cost

$34.8 million

Estimated
Completion

Early 2023

Contractor Superior
Construction
Company
Southeast, LLC

Contact Information
Project Information
  John McShaffrey
  813-975-6930
  roadwork@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  kristen.carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
As of April 4, 2023, all work was completed and this project
was final-accepted from the contractor.

This project reconfigured the I-75 / SR 56 interchange between CR
54 and Cypress Ridge Boulevard in Pasco County. The former
diamond interchange was modified and converted to a diverging
diamond interchange (DDI). The main change was to diverge (cross)
SR 56 traffic to the left side of the road through the interchange, and
then cross vehicles back over to the right side of the road on the
opposite side of the interchange. The improvements help alleviate
traffic congestion at the interchange to reduce travel time for
motorists in this rapidly growing area. 

* Construction cost includes original construction contract amount
plus approved contract changes. It does not include inspection
oversite.


